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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are off to the Library again! 

We are planning to walk to Perton Library again on Tuesday 3rd May. As on 

previous visits, Miss Taylor’s class will visit in the morning and Mrs Hodgkiss’ 

class in the afternoon. If the weather is particularly bad on this day we will change 

it for another day that week, but will of course let know of any changes. 

As part of the permissions you completed when your child started school, this will 

be covered as part of the 2 mile radius from school. If you have any questions 

please don’t hessitate to get in touch. 

We have completed risk assessments for out visits and ensured both overselves and 

the library are following Government guidance. Please do not send you child to 

school on this day if they have any COVID symotoms and be aware that should 

they develop syptoms whilst on the viist we will contact you to collect your child 

from the library. 

Also, if you haven’t already signed yourself or someone else up for our surprise 

story teller, please just let us know and we will pop you on the list! 

Thank you, as always for your support 

Mrs Hodgkiss and the Reception Team 
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